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Will the new State Farm plan benefit California
homeowners?

Jack FM

State Farm customers, who initially believed they would be dropped by the insurance company, now
have a new option for insurance in California.

However, Megan Goldsby reported it still doesn’t help with fire insurance.

Amy Bach, executive director of United Policyholders, said the new State Farm plan is something other
insurance companies have already been doing.

“It is what's called a difference in conditions. It's really, that’s a fancy word for an add-on. So it's a limited
coverage policy,” she said.

This means the policy will cover damage to your home unless it's caused by a fire. Homeowners in
California will still have to join the state’s FAIR plan that was created specifically for fire coverage.

“For a lot of households, it's not an affordable option, but if you can afford it, it’s a really good way to be
protected,” Bach said.

State Farm announced in March they weren’t going to renew home insurance policies for 72,000 houses
and apartments in California.

The information presented in this publication is for general informational purposes and is not a substitute for legal advice. If
you have a specific legal issue or problem, United Policyholders recommends that you consult with an attorney. Guidance on
hiring professional help can be found in the “Find Help” section of www.uphelp.org. United Policyholders does not sell
insurance or certify, endorse or warrant any of the insurance products, vendors, or professionals identified on our website.
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